
SPRING ROLL (VG)
*INCLUDE PEANUTS*
Crispy spring rolls filled with shredded
vegetables and served with homemade sweet chili
sauce.

40

HAT YAI CHICKEN
(4 PCS)
Southern Thai fried chicken topped with crispy
shallots. A popular street dish well known in
many areas in Thailand.

40

CHICKEN SATAY
(4 SKEWERS) *INCLUDE PEANUTS*
Chicken skewers steeped in coconut milk,
lemongrass and fresh turmeric then grilled until
golden. Served with our stay sauce recipe. 

40

THAI CALAMARI 
The fresh squid and a touch of salt and pepper
in the light, crispy coating.

40

PRAWN CRAKERS
Our Thai's favorite snack.  

12

CHILLI & BASIL FLAT
NOODLE STIR FRY
Pad Kee Mao - Richly flavored, spicy flat
noodles with broccolis, baby corns, kaffir lime
leaves, galangal, chilli, garlic and green
peppercorns.

58

PAD SEE EW
A Thai noodle dish that’s a symphony of flavors
and textures. Wide rice noodles are stir-fried
to perfection with selections of meat and
vegetables with soybeans sauce.

50

PAD THAI
Tantalizing stir-fried rice noodles embrace
tofu, crushed peanuts with SOHO THAI's homemade
tangy tamarind sauce -a harmonious dance of
textures and flavors.

55

PAD THAI GRILLED CHICKEN
Our Chef favorite' classic Pad Thai dish with
juicy SOHO THAI's homemade sauce compliment
with slow grilled chicken.

62

SO
UP

TOM KHA 
Our Chef's favorite coconut soup with light
coconut milk, oyster mushrooms, lemangrass,
kaffir lime leaves and galanga.

40

TOM TUM
Southern Thai fried chicken topped with crispy
shallots. A popular street dish well known in
many areas in Thailand. 

40

GREEN CURRY 
A harmonious blend of fragrant spices, lush
coconut milk, thai basil and apple eggplants. 

40

PANANG CURRY
A mesmerizing harmony of creamy coconut, fiery
chili, roasted spices and fragrant herbs.

 40 

RED CURRY
Aromatic blend of iconic Thai spices, red
chilies, lemongrass, lime leaf and galangal -
simmered in rich coconut sauce.

 40 

Vegetables & Tofu  

Chicken + AED 5 Beef + AED 8

Shrimp + AED 8, or Mixed Seafood + AED 12

CHOICE OF PROTEIN: SPICE LEVEL:

You’re so hot, I can’t handle it!Mild Medium

SOHO THAI'S SIGNATURE
FRIED RICE
Street Style Thai fried rice, a wok-fired
masterpiece boasting aromatic jasmine rice,
waltzing with savory soy sauce and crisp
vegetables. 

40

CHILLI & BASIL STIR FRY
Pad Kra Pow - Signature Thai favourite with
selection of meats with our house stir fry
sauce, chilli and peppery Thai holy basil.

40

CASHEW NUT STIR FRY
Roasted cashew nuts stir-fried chicken with our
home made flavorful sauce and mixed vegetables. 

50

GARLIC BEEF
Tender strips of beef sizzling in a symphony of
aromatic spices, draped in crispy garlic,
delivering a perfect harmony of savory and
crunchy bliss in every bite.

58

MANGO STICKY RICE
Fresh cut local mango with sweet sticky rice,
coconut cream and crisp mung bean. 

38

ADD ON: 

Steamed Jasmin Rice + AED 5 Riceberry + AED 8
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